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Marcus Historical Society
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We have had a pretty quiet year at the Historical Center due to the COVID 19
pandemic. Usually a couple of times during the year we have special guest
speakers and we are always open during the Marcus Fair. But none of that has
happened this year. We felt for the well being of our members and our
community it was best to curtail any activities for now.

Therefore, our regular newsletter is going to serve two purposes. We will be
having election of three board members as we usually do this time of the year
and we are also sending a reminder that dues are payable at this time also.

To join the Marcus Historical Society, please mail a check or money order with your
name/address/email/phone information and mail to:

PO BOX 321, Marcus IA 51035.

Individual: At least $10/year (due yearly at fair time - first week of
Aug.)

Family: At least $15/year (due yearly at fair time - first week of Aug.)

If you wish to give more for your membership, both your donation

and membership dues will be greatly appreciated.

Board members up for re-election are Brian Nelson, lla O’Brien, and Maxine
Shea.

There are four positions open for the Marcus Historical Board.
Please check 3 and return your ballot by Oct. 20.

__ Brian Nelson

_Ila O’Brien

___ Maxine Shea

_ Write-in
_ Write-in

We are looking forward to next year’s Sesquicentennial celebration during the
Marcus Fair and praying that the COVID situation is under control so we can
truly enjoy the experience.




